
 

 

 

I hope you did not miss Jack, the Pirate Duck that 
appeared in January. 

 

February’s Duck is a Superhero Duck called Clark. 

He reminds us of all the superhero volunteers we 
have at the Bircham Centre, who give of their time 
freely to support the many activities we provide at 
the Centre. In fact, we could not operate without 
the input from these lovely people. 

If you have some time to spare and would like to 
join us, we would love to hear from you. 
Volunteers support the charity shop, the Reepham 
Archives and help maintain the garden. 

 

If you interested in joining this happy band of volunteers at the Centre, please contact Polly, 
the Centre Manager, who will be happy to discuss the opportunities with you. She can be 
contacted on 01603 879242 or e-mail: thebirchamcentre@gmail.com. 

Next month meet Gardening Duck. 

 

 


